
----Original Message----- 
From: Ralph Ralph   
Sent: 16 May 2023 21:28 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln Green, Stansted, Great 
Hallingbury 
 
I strongly oppose to the planning application by Wren.  With 500 movements of lorries per day, this 
logistics facility will cause even more congestion on all the M11 junctions, not to mention an utter 
nightmare accessing the B1256. Pollution will increase and the wildlife drastically affected. 
 
Regards, 
Ralph Ralph 
 




